
2010 INTERCLUB
SNOOKER

INTERCLUB  BEGINS  21st JUNE 2010

     ENTRY FEE  $30 PER TEAM
      ENTRIES CLOSE  4th June. 

Match Committee meeting 6pm  8th.June at Cuthberts Green    
          (A further $20 must be paid by any player who is currently not a financial member 

        of the Canterbury Billiards & Snooker Association)

      ENTRIES TO  ‘MATCH COMMITTEE’  BOX 1515 CHCH
          Please state Monday or Wednesday only, (ONLY if necessary) 

and add addresses and emails for entrants please.
Unfinancial teams and players will be defaulted.

      DIVISION                  NAME                                             ADDRESS                                   PHONE

                                       

                                                                                                                                
     

or respond to this by e-mail to pa@linwoodcollege.school.nz  or  Peter de Groot 
p.degroot@paradise.net.nz



Remember that if you cannot form a team, still put your name down, as we may 
be able to form a team with others from another club.  


